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Science Assessment Results
We did get the Science Assessment Results from2021.  All we got was an overall score, and a
performance descriptor (Exemplary, Proficient,  Developing, and Emerging).  We didn’t get any
breakdown on what areas they did well or not so well.   While it was nice to finally  get the
scores, it was disappointing to get a lack of data back.  Hopefully we will get more information
on the Science Tests we took this past spring. We are not expecting to get those until January.

Other Test Scores
We did receive all other initial scores on time.  Growth scores for IAR were supposed to be
released on July 8th.  They have been delayed.  Growth Scores count for 50% of our ESSA
Designation on the School Report card for K-8 schools. We are also expected to get the more
detailed reports for IAR by July 27th. ISBE SAT/PSAT cut scores have also been delayed.  Keep
in mind ISBE uses different Cut Scores than College Board.

Curriculum Trak
I have been busy getting Curriculum Trak set up.  This program will help us analyze what
standards we are teaching, as well as when and how we are teaching these standards. This will
also be a useful tool in curriculum discussions across grade levels.


